Mr Phillip Weickhardt Inquiry into Waste Generation and Resource Efficiency in Australia Productivity Commission LB2, Collins Street East MELBOURNE VIC 8003

Dear Commissioner Weickhardt,

I noticed that the Government now doesn't seem so concerned about reducing the amount of plastic bags being used in supermarkets. Whilst overseas I fount that by having to pay for plastic bags reduced the amount being used.

I feel that something like this should be pursued to reduce the amount of plastic bags.

Yours sincerely

Martha Ban